McComb Local School

328 South Todd Street• McComb, OH 45858• 419-293-3979 Mr. Tony Fenstermaker, Superintendent • Mrs. Linda Clymer, Treasurer

Dear McComb Class of 2020,

We are thinking of you during these uncertain times. We recognize your senior year is a very special time full of events and opportunities to create memories with classmates, friends and family and that you aren't sure what the coming months might bring. Remember, this is temporary; it will not last!

I'm sure you have questions about some upcoming events that mark this special time in your life. Some of these important events are still scheduled as planned, others we are looking at alternative dates, times and logistics. We will continue to reach out and update you on any developments that are specific to your senior class. We are hopeful that these marked events will still be able to occur, however, if they are not, we will work to be creative in order to celebrate and honor you as our class of 2020.

Graduation – it is still on as scheduled for May 31. NEW LOCATION - football stadium (time could be adjusted) We are setting a make-up date for June 20 and weather date of June 21 so parents can adjust plans as necessary. (times to be announced)

We want to encourage you to stay the course in your academics in this strange season of Distance Learning. We are in the final stretch of your senior year, finish strong! Stay connected to your teachers, and to each other. We encourage you to use social media and Facetime to communicate with friends, family and other loved ones. You are not alone. You have been in the forefront of our thoughts and our plans as we work to move our school in this new direction.

In two short months you will graduate as a McComb Panther. While we may not know the details now, we will be celebrating your accomplishments with you. The lessons you have learned as a McComb Panther have prepared you to be successful in whatever path you choose. We will work together to make this current experience one from which we can learn and grow. Please continue to stay focused on your bright future and all it has in store for you. Remember to dream BIG!

Panther Pride is forever!